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Santa’s workshop: Thanks to all the room parents for organizing this event for the children. We have been blessed by an abundance of wonderful items donated by our families. Thanks to Mrs. Kelli(office) and Stacey Aisquith for keeping this all organized.  Remember to purchase your tickets for Santa’s workshop on the school website. 
https://www.stcasimirschool.us/news/santas-workshop
It will be a fun day for all. 
If we are closed on Thursday, Pre-K 3, Pre-k 4 and Kindergarten will have Santa’s workshop on Monday, December 21st. 
Santa’s workshop will be outside so please dress your child for outside activity. 
Drop off: For those parents who needed to drop off items for Santa’s workshop on Wednesday the office will be open from 9- 11 tomorrow unless the weather is too dangerous at that time. A text will be sent in that case by 8 a.m. 
Santa’s workshop volunteers: Please arrive 15 minutes before your shift and plan for 15 minutes after the shift.
Virtual Christmas program: Mr. Josh, the teachers, Mrs. Kath and students have been working hard on the Christmas program in spite of weather, safety measures etc. Virtual students please upload your parts by the directions that have been sent to you by Wednesday at the latest. We hope that we can get the video completed and sent out before the break. 
Crazy Eights: Thanks to Mrs. Mel and Mrs. Lisa for moderating Crazy Eights. Today was the last class. 
Super Bowl Squares: Attached find a flyer explaining the Super Bowl Square Activity. 
Last day before Christmas break is Monday, December 21st. Dismissal is at noon with no after Care. 
Thanks to all our families, teachers, staff and children for their diligence during this pandemic. We are grateful and blessed to have completed 4 months of school and hopefully we will continue to be able to safely offer both in person and virtual learning. 

